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St. Paul's Senior Services Announces LUV Gala
2017, Aug. 19

**The LUV Boat Gala to benefit St. Paul’s John A. McColl Family Health
Center**

SAN DIEGO, CALIF. (Apr. 3, 2017) – St. Paul’s Senior Services and Love Uniting
Volunteers (LUV) will be hosting the 2017 LUV Gala on Saturday, August 19, at the 
Loews Coronado Bay Resort. 

The Gala’s 2017 theme is “The LUV Boat” and is inspired by the popular 1980s 
sitcom. Guests are invited to come dressed in “elegant cruise casual” attire and 
enjoy an evening of dinner, auctions and dancing by the bay. All proceeds from the 
evening will benefit program enhancements for the John A. McColl Health Center, St.
Paul’s 5-Star and award-winning skilled nursing community in Bankers Hill.

This year’s LUV Gala Committee Chairs are San Diego natives, Chip and Kathy 
Olson. The Olsons became involved with St. Paul’s Senior Services in 2014 when 
their construction company served as the construction manager for St. Paul’s Plaza 
and since have attended the LUV Gala for several years.

“We came to know and appreciate the benevolence – the goodwill, kindness, 
compassion, and dedication – of the St. Paul’s team,” said Chip Olson.  “We look 
forward to serving on the planning committee this year, because we’ve seen the 
positive impact St. Paul’s has on the communities they serve. St. Paul’s is a special 
place, and we know this year’s LUV Gala will reflect the passion we share.”

For more information on sponsorship opportunities or an invitation to the LUV Gala, 
contact Todd Kaprielian at (619) 239-6900 or tkaprielian@stpaulseniors.org. 
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St. Paul's Senior Services is a full service retirement provider, offering Independent, 
Assisted Living, and Skilled Nursing communities, child and senior day care 
programs and a Program of All-inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE). Since opening 
its doors in 1960, St. Paul's remains an innovator in the San Diego community with 
a reputation for exceptional care. For more information on St. Paul’s Senior 
Services, please visit http://www.stpaulseniors.org.
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